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"Joyful Noise" Children's Choir provides an affordable and quality music
education in a Christian context. This program is offered by St. Luke's Church
who seek to build community and share the hope we have in Christ while offering
children a fun environment to make friends and learn new skills.
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Through choral singing members of Joyful Noise learn to read music and sing in
parts. They gain confidence and performance skills and have the opportunity to
hear the Gospel message in the context of song. Families and children do not
have to be Christian to be part of Joyful Noise, though. We sing both sacred and
secular music, in a wide range of styles.
Joyful Noise rehearses from 4.00 - 5.30 pm on Tuesday afternoons at St Luke’s
during school terms and is open to children in Year 3 and above. St Luke’s is at
25 Smart Road, Modbury. Opposite the Modbury Triangle.
In addition to weekly rehearsals, families are expected to commit to:

-Two invitational Sunday Services per year.

-Annual Carols Night

-Two afternoon or evening concerts/year



: | The Choir Conductor and Teacher is Reverend Jo
Smith, Parish Priest and experienced music teacher. Rev. Jo is supported by a
professional accompanist, Gregg Eustice and a small group of volunteers from
the parish who help with welcoming and supervising the children and getting
them snacks. Rev Jo, Gregg and all parish volunteers have Safe Ministry
Accreditation. (incorporating training, police checks and working with children
checks).

The cost per student is $100 per term. This covers the cost of music and a
professional accompanist, a t-shirt and water bottle, and a small healthy snack at
each rehearsal. We wear our t-shirts and bring our water bottles to every
rehearsal to show we are proud to be part of the Joyful Noise team.

Families unable to afford the fee may apply for whole or partial scholarships.

Joyful Noise will begin rehearsing this year on Tuesday April 30th.

For further information please contact Rev. Jo directly on 0401 086 404, or come
along to our information and enrolment session on Tuesday April 9th at 4.30.
You can also fill in the enclosed form and return it to St Luke’s @25 Smart Road
Modbury or by email to stlukesmodbury@outlook.com

(Families will be invoiced for Term 2 fees upon enrolment.)
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